
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 HAVE I MENTIONED THAT WE DON’T GET PERSONAL MAIL DELIVERED TO US ON 

TUESDAYS? WE HAVE ASKED WHY BUT NO ONE KNOWS. ANYWAY, WE DID ACTUALLY 

GET 3 LETTERS YESTERDAY. WHICH MEANS TODAY SHOULD BE A BIG DAY FOR OUR 

LETTER MONTH LETTER COUNT AS THOSE LAST MINUTE LETTERS ARRIVE IN THE MAIL. 

IF YOU WROTE A LAST MINUTE LETTER BUT HAVEN’T MAILED IT YET PLEASE DO SO AS 

SOON AS POSSIBLE SO WE CAN COUNT IT. 

TODAY, I’M SHARING SOME LETTERS THAT CAME VIA EMAIL. 

[GARY]  Hi, I've been listening for a long time and hope to contribute to you soon. At this 

time I wish to be placed on your events and news email list, if you have one. Thanks. 

WELL, GARY, WHILE I HAVE MENTIONED WE DON’T HAVE A MAILING LIST AND FLOOD 

YOUR MAILBOX WITH SUPPORT REQUESTS (OR ANYTHING ELSE) WE HAVE AND ARE 

COMPILING AN EMAIL LIST. THOSE ON THAT LIST WILL RECEIVE OCCASIONALLY 

RECEIVE EMAILS FROM US LETTING YOU KNOW OF SOME OF OUR SPECIAL UPCOMING 

EVENTS; LIKE CONCERTS AND BUS TRIPS. THEY WILL NOT ASK YOU FOR MONEY. IF WE 

NEED MONEY YOU WILL HEAR ABOUT IT HERE.  

SO, WITH THAT SAID, LET ME JUST SAY A WORD ABOUT OUR CURRENT FINANCES. WRVM 

IS A LISTENER SUPPORTED RADIO MINISTRY. IT IS THE GIFTS OF LISTENERS WHO KEEP US 

ON THE AIR. IT’S NOT UNUSUAL FOR US TO BE RUNNING IN THE ‘RED’ AFTER THE LONG 

SUMMER MONTHS. AND THAT IS AGAIN THE CASE THIS YEAR. ONLY WE’RE A LITTLE 

DEEPER IN THE RED THIS YEAR DUE TO THE UNEXPECTED EXPENSE OF REPLACING THE 

TRANSMITTER AT WHJL. THAT WAS SCHEDULED FOR NEXT YEAR. IN ADDITION, WE’RE IN 

THE MIDST OF MOVING WXVM FROM MERRILL TO WAUSAU. WHILE WE PLANNED TO DO 

THAT THIS YEAR IT IS STILL AN ‘OVER AND ABOVE’ EXPENSE FROM OUR NORMAL 

OPERATING EXPENSES. SO DURING THESE LAST 3 MONTHS OF THE YEAR IT IS MY PRAYER 

THAT MOST, IF NOT ALL, OF THE RED INK CAN BE ERASED. WOULD YOU JOIN ME IN 

PRAYING FOR GOD’S PROVISION? 

ALL GIFTS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR MAKE A GIFT ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

http://www.wrvm.org/

